

August 1, 2023

TDEC ARP Staff
Division of Water Resources
William R. Snodgrass Building, 12th Floor
312 Rosa Parks Blvd.
Nashville, TN 37243

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Kingsport is pleased to apply for TDEC ARP Competitive Grant funds in the Regionalization Category for Planning, Design, and Construction. The project is to connect the City of Kingsport water system to North Greene Utilities to address their additional water needs.

Thank you for your consideration of this application.

Sincerely,

Pat Shull Mayor

Patrick W. Shull COL USA (Ret) Mayor, City of Kingsport